
49 Annual
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“what we’ve been waiting for ”
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This year Flowers Canada (Ontario) is delighted to be able to hold our 49th Annual Golf  Tournament at the 
Peninsula Lake Golf Club.  With COVID-19 safety standards in place, this year’s tournament will be held with scheduled 
tee-off times, every 10 minutes, for each foursome.  Times are being slotted in from 7:30 am to 12:30 pm. 
Continental breakfast, lunch and dinner will be offered depending on your tee-off time. Unfortunately, we will be 
unable to host a banquet or awards ceremony due to the COVID-19 restrictions.

Price Per Player: $175.00 +tax 
Included: 18 holes of golf, golf  cart, a box breakfast|lunch and BBQ lunch|dinner.  The BBQ lunch and/or dinner 
will be held outside after your game.

To register, please contact Rachelle at rachelle@fco.ca before August 10, 2021.  Please provide us with the names 
of your teammates, a time you would prefer to tee-off at and if  anyone has any food restrictions that we should 
be aware of.

Below are the Peninsula Lake Golf  Club COVID-19 regulations and protocals, please ensure you review carefully 
before you arrive at the course.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone again and hosting a safe 49th annual golf  tournament! We would also 
like to thank all our supportive sponsors that helps make this tournament such a success.

Sincerely,

Rachelle Pruss

49 Annual
Golf Tournament
Tuesday, August 31, 2021

This is what we’ve all been waiting for...
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Member Relations Manager

Covid-19 Regulations
Covid Protocols for Arriving, Playing, and After Your Round

Self-Screening: We ask that golfers self-screen before coming to the facility. We recommend using the Government of 
Ontario Online Screening site Coronavirus (COVID-19) self-assessment (ontario.ca)

Arriving: Golfers are asked to arrive No More Than 30 minutes prior to their tee time. Those who arrive before this will 
be asked to remain in their vehicles and will not be permitted to use the practice areas.

Upon Arrival: a staff member acting as a Greeter will be in the bag drop area. Approach this staff member, inform them 
of your name and tee time, and they will provide you with a power cart to drive to your vehicle to load up your clubs.

20 Minutes before your tee time: The Greeter will send you to the driving range area for you to warm up and hit balls 
for approximately 10 minutes.

10 minutes before your tee time: The Greeter will send you to the Starter. Here the Starter will inform you of the rules 
of the course that day and then send you into the Pro Shop to pay for your round. Once everyone in your group has 
paid, and the tee is available, the Starter will send you to the course.

After Your Round: We require that once you have finished your round and unpacked your clubs, that you leave the 
premises. We will not allow groups to congregate in the parking lot.

Masks and Safety: By order of the Niagara Public Health Authority, all golfers riding in the same cart who are not from 
the same household will be required to wear masks on the golf  course while riding in the cart together.

Masks on Property: Golfers will be expected to wear masks at all times on the property before they enter the course to 
play, and especially when interacting with our staff members.

Clubhouse Access: The Clubhouse will only be available for use of washrooms and while checking in for your tee time.

We look forward to hosting you and hope you enjoy your experience with us. However, we do ask all customers to be 
respectful of health and safety laws and policies in place as we enforce such policies with the health and safety of our 
staff and customers in mind.

Thank you,

Peninsula Lakes Management


